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We will be upgrading the Cognos BI production version
on Saturday, 11/29/2015 and Sunday, 11/30/2015.
  Cognos, including I*Reports, Banner ODS, and the Data
Warehouses, will be unavailable during the upgrade.
The biggest change with this upgrade will be that the Cognos Production URL is changing to
https://cognos.usse.oregonstate.edu/ibmcognos (replacing the old
https://cognos.ous.edu/ibmcognos).  This change is necessary because the ous.edu domain
is gradually being phased out now that the Oregon University System no longer exists.

The new links will be available in MySOU and SOU Anywhere the morning of Monday,
11/30/2015.  If you have any Cognos bookmarks, you will need to change them to the new
url.

If you encounter any problems after the upgrade, please send an email to data-
warehouse@support.sou.edu.
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